Dear CJP,

Thank you so much for the transcribing you did on my blog. I am truly appreciative. As you may or may not know from reading my blog I am the Steering Committee coordinator for the newly formed CURE-ARM. We would like to invite you to give a brief presentation at our September 28, 2013, "Occupy Prisons" Rally about your experience with the prison blogs as well as your take on its effective in the criminal justice system. We never restrict speech so obviously you can say whatever you like" pro or con. To find out more please contact our CURE-ARM secretary Karen Schulam at;

klschulman@verizon.com

You can always contact me directly at;

Timothy J. Muise, #W66927 MCI Shirley P.O. Box 1218 Shirley, MA 01464-1218

We really need your involvement!
Thanks again and I hope to hear from you soon.

Sincerely,